
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim with Mr. Saleh Al-Mutlaq to discuss the developments of
political process and the challenges of the post-Daesh phase

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance , Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Mr. Saleh al-Mutlaq, head of the Iraqi National Dialogue Front Monday 14/8/2017
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His eminence with Al-Mutlaq discussed the developments of the political process in Iraq and the

challenges of the post-Daesh phase, called for political solutions that accompany and

strengthen military victories and achieve civil and community peace, pointed out that these

solutions are not the task of the government alone but the task of all political and social

actors.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim stressed the need for unity of Iraq as the only guarantee to the rights

of all in Iraq plus the interests of the region countries, noted the importance of supporting

all dialogue sessions between the federal government and the Kurdistan Regional Government as

the best and only solution with emphasis on relying on the Constitution and the challenges of

the current phase.

\r\n

Al-Mutlaq congratulated the establishment of the Al-Hikma National Movement, and counted it to

a courageous step, hoping that the the Al-Hikma National Movement would contribute to the

stability sought by the Iraqis.


